
People should be treated with respect and dignity, but Measure 110 does neither of these 

things.  Individuals struggle on the streets with their addiction.  There is no way forward for them and no 

way for us to lift them up.  The result is that we are all being dragged down into a Portland and Oregon 

that none of us recognize.  Those that suffer from addiction do not get the help they need and those of 

us watch helplessly as our community turns into a cesspool. 

We must repeal or modify Measure 110 to enable compassionate law enforcement to steer addicts 

toward mandatory treatment.  We must get drugs off our streets and out of our 

neighborhoods.  Provide more treatment, but put more teeth into requiring it to receive services.   

Save our City, our State, our community, and those suffering from addiction.   

Thank you, 

Lori Holmes 

 


